

### 19th March 2021 - Weekly Newsletter

#### **Easter Competitions**

Next week the children are welcome to bring in their Easter creations including decorated eggs and Easter bonnets. We will display the eggs and bonnets in the school hall, so all the children get a chance to see them. Prizes will also be given out at the end of the week. We look forward to seeing your creations!

#### Class E-mail Accounts

Please be aware that our class email accounts are no longer monitored. If you need to contact us, you can do so via telephone or through the member of staff stood on the yard at the end of the day. You can also use the school email address (cocktonhillinfant@durhamlearning.net) for none urgent enquires.

# Comic Relief

It has been fantastic to see all the children raising money for a good cause today! They really enjoyed coming to school in their pyjamas and doing lots of fun comic relief activities. What a lovely end to the week.

# Quality Mark

We are very proud to announce that we have achieved the Quality Mark Award for Literacy and Numeracy in recognition of its improving provision, practice and performance. Well done to all the staff for their hard work in this area.

# Congratulations to this week's achievers:

# Awards for week ending 19-03-2021

	Kindness	Pupil of the week	Learner of the week
Class 1	Carla	Thomas	Kai
	Walker	Makepeace	Fryer
Class 2	Isla	Cody	Indie
	Albinson	Simpson	Moore
Class 3	Lewis	Harper	Mia
	Brown	Ornsby	Sowerby
Class 4	Lucy	Jack	Jayden
	Wanless	Lockey	Miller
Class 5	Priya	Lucas	Logan
	Bainbridge	Stevens	Garrett
Class 6	Lexi	Xzavier	Jordana
	Walker	Harbron	Beal

A lovely selection of photographs from Comic Relief in school (more will be available on our facebook page)









Thank you for sticking to the collection times for your child's year group.

# Looking ahead

Monday 22<sup>nd</sup> – Friday 26<sup>th</sup> March Friday 26<sup>th</sup> March Monday 12<sup>th</sup> April

- Easter Display for Bonnets and Eggs in the main hall
- Break up for Easter Holidays
- School reopens for Summer term